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An airline trainer, originally a Boeing 737 fuselage, arrived in the new Flights

Hub lab at Newnham Campus at the beginning of November. The fuselage will

provide students in Flight Services programs with real-life flight scenarios to

prepare them for their airline careers. The Flights Hub, in the former

Mechatronics Centre, will also house a new evacuation slide raft and an airline

trainer, originally an Airbus 320, which was moved from Markham Campus.
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